
 
Hello Lowell Families and community,  

The sun! Really that is the biggest news for the week…we have sun!  
 
Thank you to everyone supporting Lundy in our first step of our Papa's Pizza fundraiser!  We earned 
$1,100 during our pizza night last Thursday.  This week your child should have come home with an 
envelope to track their coupon sheet sales. We get 100% of the proceeds for all coupon sheets sold.  
And best yet, for every five sheets sold, students will earn a token for a free small DQ blizzard!  They 
have until May 11th to sell as many as they can. Last year we earned almost $13,000 selling coupon 
sheets.  Let's beat that this year!! 

Book fair is coming in a few weeks.  Stay tuned for more information.  

State testing continues at Lowell Jr/Sr High.  Students have been working through the English and 
math tests, with science to end things next week.  Thank you to all our students, staff, and parents for 
their support in this. 

Lowell High School Prom on May 6, at the Downtown Athletic Club in Eugene.  The theme is a very 
sophisticated palate of black, white, and silver! 

Baseball and softball continue their season with the return of playable weather.  Home games will be 
on April 29, and May 3.  Track is away on April 29. Our rained-out softball game versus Yoncalla has 
been rescheduled for Saturday, May 6 in Lowell at 10:00 am. 

If you are interested in working with the Lowell School District, we have teaching, coaching, and 
substitute positions available. Check out https://lowell.tedk12.com/hire/Index.aspx for more 
information. 

The Spring Fling with the Family Resource Collaborative is on May 19, at Rolling Rock Park. There will 
be a movie, prizes and information on programs and opportunities within the district. 

There is a calendar change for this year so please mark your calendars: Friday, May 12, will be a full 
day for students. The last day of school, June 15, will be an early release.  

The Affordable Connectivity Program that helps families in CEP Schools like ours receive internet and 
internet connectivity is available to you! If you have a student at Lundy Elementary or Lowell Jr/Sr 
High, go to www.GetInternet.gov to learn more. If you need help with documentation, please 
contact Ms. Colette at 541.937.2105. 

If you have a child who turns five on or before September 1, 2023, kindergarten registration is 
open.  Please call the Lundy office at 541.937.2105 for assistance. 
 
Expired medication? Free postage envelopes for disposal of expired or unused medications 
are available at Lundy, Lowell Jr/Sr High, and the Fire Station. 
 

Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 
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